
 
  
  
 
 
 

STOP THE USE OF 
HOTELS TO HOUSE 
ASYLUM SEEKERS 

 
 
 
 
 

• The continued use of hotels to house asylum 

seekers is impacting Staffordshire’s tourism 

industry 

• The Home Office are offering little clarity on when 

these arrangements will end 

• Share your concerns with Gavin and Theo to have 

your voices heard by the Government 

Gavin Williamson MP 

Fighting For Staffordshire 

& Theo Clarke MP 



 

 

 
  
 Dear Resident, 
 

You will no doubt we aware of the continued use of hotels to house asylum 

seekers in Staffordshire and across the country.  

As your local Members of Parliament, we have been clear with the Home Office 

that these arrangements are unacceptable and must end as soon as possible. 

We are particularly concerned that the use of the hotels and student 

accomodation are undermining the crucial role that they play in supporting 

Staffordshire’s tourism industry, and we are working tirelessly at home and in 

Westminster to ensure that our hotels return to this vital use at the earliest 

opportunity. 

While we do welcome measures the Government have taken to deter illegal 

migration into the country, we remain concerned by the lack of clarity offered 

on how long the hotel arrangements will last.  

Therefore, we have decided to launch this survey in order to demonstrate the 

local concern around the use of hotels.  

I encourage you all you add you name and share your thoughts with us so that 

this can be shared with the Government. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Rt. Hon. Sir Gavin Williamson CBE MP 

MP for South Staffordshire 



Complete   
survey 

Cut along 
dotted line 

Fold and tape 
closed 

Post  for free Display poster 
in window 

The data you provide is used in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation and the Data Protection Act 
2018. More information can be found at www.gavinwilliamson.org/privacy Promoted by Matthew Jackson, on behalf of Sir Gavin Williamson, both at Jubilee House, 59 Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, WV8 1PL. 

Theo Clarke MP 

MP for Stafford 

SIR GAVIN WILLIAMSON CBE MP & THEO CLARKE MP’S PETITION: STOP THE 
USE OF HOTELS TO HOUSE ASYLUM SEEKERS 

To the House of Commons, 

The petition of residents of the South Staffordshire Districts & Stafford Borough,  
and others, 

Declares that the continued use hotels and student accommodation to house      
asylum seekers is negatively impacting on the local area and is unsustainable for 
both asylum seekers, the local authorities, and local residents. 

The petitioners therefore request the House of Commons to urge the              
Government to end the use of these facilities with immediate effect. 

And the petitioners remain, etc. 

Name:______________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________ 
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Signature:______________________ Email:________________________________________ 
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Name:______________________________________ 
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